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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement dated 21 July 2014 (“Announcement”) in relation to the
connected transactions on disposal of subsidiaries issued by Geely Automobile Holdings Limited
(“Company”). The Company would like to supplement the Announcement with the following
information:

– Proper Glory is principally engaged in investment holding.

– The Disposals were carried out under normal commercial terms.

By order of the Board of
Geely Automobile Holdings Limited

David C.Y. Cheung
Company Secretary
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